
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Receives the Head of the Political Bureau of the
Sadrist Movement, Mr. Nassar al-Rubaie

    Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, received on Thursday October 23,

2014 in his office in Baghdad, Mr. Nassar al-Rubaie, head of the Political Bureau of the Sadrist

Movement.

    During the meeting, both sides have discussed the security situation and the political developments.

For his part, his Eminence has stressed the importance of making concerted efforts to support the

security forces and the popular crowd against the ISIS, calling for more severity and solidarity in face

of the perverted ideas and the terrorist gangs.


